" FONTHILL GIFFORD PARISH COUNCIL
MINUTES of the Meeting held on 9 June 2025

There were present Clir. Hill, Chair, Clir. Gorford, Treasurer, and Cllr. Scott-Gall
Apologies received from Clirs. Bell, Evans and Marking
Councillor Jerry Murphy was also in attendance

1. There were no Declarations

2. The Minutes of the previous Meeting were read and signed

3. Matters arising: The Chair will report at the next Meeting on the result of the application for
emergency battery packs from SSE

4. Financial Statement: The Treasurer reported that the balance on the Current Account is
£3355.76 and on the Deposit Account it is £2094.50: making a total of £5450.26. It was
proposed by the Chair, seconded by Clir Mary Scott-Gall, that the Treasurer be reimbursed with
the sum of £13.92 in respect of postage costs. The Treasurer reported that last year's Parish
Accounts are published on the Village Website.

5. Any other business: It was proposed by the Chair, seconded by Clir Mary Scott-Gall, that
ClIr Paul Gorford be re-elected as Flood Warden for the Parish.

There being no further business, the Meeting was declared closed.
Date of next Meeting: Monday 7 July 2025 at 7.00 pm




